
 

Topic 

We have been thinking about 

light and dark. We read the 

story, ‘Night Monkey, Day 

Monkey’. We thought about the 

different routines that we 

follow in the day time and at 

night time. We also looked at 

Winter cold colours and made a 

Winter collage using tissue 

paper. We practised using 

scissor skills to cut the paper. 

Mathematics and Literacy 

In Maths this week we have been using the White Rose Maths scheme to explore number in depth, 

this week we looked at number five and different ways it can be represented.  We have also been 

thinking about the months of the year. We discussed whose birthday was in each month and any 

events that are important to us that we can count down to using a calendar.  

In Literacy this week, we listened to the story ‘Leaf’. We spoke about what we already know about 

polar bears and researched more information about polar animals. We discussed what makes these 

animals so suited to living in cold places and then found these places on a globe.  

 

 

Parent’s comments on learning this week:  

As we are unable to send out our weekly 

information in the children’s individual books, we 
would love you to share your comments with us 

via email to: reception@st-

margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk Please feel 

free to share comments, photos and anything 

your child has been doing at home that we can 

share in Reception. 

Homework 
 

Can you find out some information 

about one animal that lives in a cold 

region? What makes them so suited 

to the cold weather? 

 

           

Date given: Friday 15th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Please ensure that your child 

has wellies in school as we 

play out in all weathers. 

Many Thanks! 

Please remember 

to return on or 

before Thursday. 


